
 

 

 

 

December 23, 2013 

 

 

The Board of Supervisors held a special meeting, duly advertised on the above date to 

adopt the FY2014 budget.  Chairman Jim Jenkins called the meeting to order at 7:05 a.m.  

Also present were supervisors Cochrane and Wren. 

 

Motion by Wren and seconded by Cochrane to accept the treasurer’s report as submitted.  

All in favor. 

 

Motion by Cochrane and seconded by Wren to adopt the FY2014 budget as advertised.  

All in favor.   

 

Wren made a motion, seconded by Cochrane to close out the books on December 31, 

2013. All in favor. 

 

Wren made a motion and Cochrane seconded to pay bills from the General Fund in the 

amount of $25,399.06.  All in favor. 

 

Motion by Cochrane, seconded by Wren to adjourn the meeting at 7:30 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

             

Kathleen Brumfield, Township Secretary/Treasurer 


